Brenda Henz

From: Lonnie McKechnie
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 9:04 AM
To: Vern Halter; Matthew Beck; Ted Leonard; Dan Mayfield; George McKee; Jesse Sumner;

Jim Sykes; Matt Beck; Matthew Beck; Tam Boeve; Ted Leonard (tedleonarddistrict4
@gmail.com); Vern Halter

Cc: Nicholas Spiropoulos; John Moosey; Brenda Henry
Subject: FW: Reconsideration
Mayor and Assembly:

Please see notice below of Assemblymember Beck's intent to reconsider Ordinance 19-088
(Ethics code changes). This ordinance will be placed under reconsideration for the
November 19 regular meeting.

Thank you,
Lonnie

From: Matthew Beck <mattbeck@mtaonline.net>

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 10:10 PM

To: Lonnie McKechnie <Lonnie.McKechnie@matsugov.us>
Subject: Reconsideration

[EXTERNAL EMAIL - CAUTION: Do not open unexpected attachments or links.]
Lonnie,
This is my official notice for reconsideration of Ordinance 19-088 (Lonnie, will you please

verify this is the correct number... It was the ordinance proposed by Sumner that was the
first public hearing).

As stated at the meeting during comments, I said one thing and voted differently, which
was a mistake. I intended to vote differently.

Sincerely,

Matthew Beck

Sent from my iPhone




